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Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: Senate

Message:
I am writing about HB1 - I feel that these maps are not fair and transparent to communities of
color especially to Latinos.  All these maps are a disgrace.

In relation to how it impacts Latinos, Latinos lead the population growth in Texas and the maps
do not reflect this at all. 

I am against HB1 and it must be redrawn.  I cannot believe that urban centers are being split,
cracked and packed which dilutes the votes of people with similar interests.

Our voices and votes are being silenced.  These maps are unacceptable.

I beg you to go back to the drawing board and redo all the maps.

Jose Orta




